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Updated MGV8 Price Guide 

An update of our six monthly 

MGV8 Price Guide will be 

released during November. An 

interesting development seen in 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

the market is an emerging 

demand for RV8s from buyers in 

the USA. Feedback from the 

member following the prompt 

sale of a low mileage UK spec 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RV8 in BRG advertised on the 

RV8s for Sale webpage on the 

V8 Website noted “the car is 

being exported to the USA. I 

think we will be seeing more of 

this with RV8s now that the cars 

are 25 years old which means 

that early RV8s are no longer 

subject to the 25 year import 

restrictions for imports into the 

USA. The buyer is a friend of a 

guy who recently bought a 

Nightfire Red RV8 from a V8 

Register member". See our 

“More” webpage for the price 

guide and market report. 

www.v8register.net/more.htm 

 

V8 Curry & Stoneleigh show 

Now the date for the MG –

Triumph Stoneleigh Spares Day 

has been announced  as 

Sunday 10
th
 February 2019, the 

annual V8 Curry evening held 

the evening before the show is 

planned for the Saturday 9th
th

 

February at the Lloyds Curry  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

restaurant in Knowle, just west 

of Stoneleigh. See our “More” 

webpage for information. 

 

Fuel duty freeze 

In October the Prime Minister 

confirmed the pledge to freeze 

fuel duty by ruling out any 

increase in fuel duty in the 

Budget later in the month. There 

had been speculation that the 

annual fuel duty freeze, in place 

since 2010, might have come to 

an end, with an inflation-linked 

rise used to pay for the £20bn in 

extra annual funding promised 

for the NHS. The continuation of 

the freeze was the ninth year in 

a row. Average petrol prices 

have gone up by 11.5p a litre in 

the last year, with diesel rising 

by 14p a litre. The continuation 

of the freeze is very welcome 

news for motorists at a time 

when crude oil prices have 

continued rising, putting 

pressure on pump prices. 

 

http://www.v8register.net/more.htm

